
 
 
 
 
Date: 25/09/2018 
 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014358 – Mobile phones 
 
 
 
 
As stated the Trust was to Review the contract in Aug 2018, has the Trust negotiated a new contract with EE? if so 
could you provide me with the previously requested information.? 
 
 
If you have signed with a new provider could you please complete the request below. 
 
 
 
The Trust has not renewed we are still in negotiations 


